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"Remember those who are in 
prison, as though in prison with 

them, and those who are mistreated, 
since you also are in the body." 

~ Hebrews 13:3 ESV 

SPECIAL VIDEO EDITION 
“YEAR 2024 IN REVIEW” 

Throughout the year of 2024, VOMC's Persecution & Prayer Alert reports continued to call 
attention to the current challenges being encountered by Christians in different countries of the 
world. Considering that these persecuted believers were experiencing serious forms of suffering 
for their faith – whether it be imprisonment, the threat of death, and/or other situations of 
concern – the prayers of God's people have been both timely and critical.  

In this week's specially produced year-end video report, host Greg Musselman interviews Anita 
Hanna, who serves as the Manager of International Ministry for the Voice of the Martyrs 
Canada. We encourage you to listen to their discussion as they address four of the international 
nations that were featured most frequently throughout the year in the ministry's weekly 
Persecution & Prayer Alert reports. 

During the interview, Greg and Anita also discuss the various ways in which VOMC is providing 
for the immediate needs of those experiencing persecution. To hear how our Christian brothers 
and sisters in Pakistan, India, Nigeria and Iran have received urgently needed assistance, go to 
www.vomcanada.com/video/2024review.  

On behalf of VOMC's ministry team, we greatly appreciate your faithful prayers for these 
believers and so many others who have been encountering persecution in their respective 
countries. By engaging in prayer for them, you are aptly heeding the words of Hebrews 13:3. 
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